






























































oblesville Plan Commission
oblesville, Indiana

To the Noblesville City Council:

This is to certify that the Plan Commission of Noblesville, Indiana held a public hearing on the 15th
day of July, 2024 for a change of zoning, a part of the Comprehensive Master Plan, and after due
consideration, recommends that the City of Noblesville said
amendment.

Application No. 0187-2023 Change of Zoning from “R1 Single-Family Residential” to “R3
Single-Family and Two-Family Residential” for approximately 43 acres located in the 17000 -
17300 block of Hazel Dell Road, east side. Submitted by Charles & Linda Holland, Wayne & Shirley

Holland, and Susan Sheridan (Owners), Epcon Communities (Applicants), and Matt Skelton,
Attorney Staff Reviewer - Amy Steffens

Plan Commission Action: Ayes QNaysD_Abstentians

—
Petition is forwarded with a m\\f recommendation

Respectfully submitted,
Noblesville Plan Commission
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Gretchen A. Hanes President
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Caleb P. Gutshall” Secretary



